MEMORANDUM

RECEIVED

MAR 2 2024

TO: Mayor and Board of Trustees

Village of Wesley Hills

VILLAGE OF WESLEY HILLS

FROM: Zoning Board of Appeals

Village of Wesley Hills

SUBJECT: Proposed Local Law Relating to Faculty Housing

DATE: March 22, 2024

The Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of Wesley Hills respectfully requests that no decision be made on the proposed local law relating to faculty housing until the May 2024 meeting of the Board of Trusteers.

Members of the ZBA would like additional time to review the proposed local law.

Thank you.